
About Our Jan. 18th Meeting  
Happy New Year! For those who participated, the Stormwater Mapping Project for  
ShoreHaven has been concluded with comprehensive detail thanks to the pro bono 
help of Brian Skoralick and the Dutchess County Soil & Water Conservation  
District. This information was required by the Town of Pawling for use in applying 
for grants to address our flooding issues.  Your Attendance Is Strongly Urged!  
This January meeting is very important because of an extremely vital issue: Our 
need to re-elect a new Secretary because of our loss of the secretary we elected 
in August due to a relocation of his residence. We need your nomination of a 
replacement. Your presence is critical in providing your input and approval.  
 Four Important Board Positions Are Up for Election in August! 
They are Vice President, Treasurer and 2 Board Members (Trish McLoughlin 
and Brett Mitton). Nominations for candidates during this Jan. meeting must 
be made by those in attendance. After discussion and review, the voting process 
will follow during the August meeting which will hopefully conclude with the 
official elections. New terms will begin immediately.  
 Winter Needs Your Cooperation, as does Spring Dock Installing  
With winter hardly upon us, we can be sure to experience some difficult weather 
for which we need to give ample room to let our plow to do its cleanup and     
de-icing. Before the August meeting, watch for an email call to Volunteers to 
please help reinstall our docks. Please join us at our January meeting to contribute 
your ideas for the benefit of all. Thank you so much! 
 
 
 
    

Let’s Preserve 
Our Paradise! 

 Please attend our meeting  
on Saturday, Jan. 18th  

at 5:30 p.m. 
at Holmes Whaley Lake 

Civic Center,  
Rt 292, Holmes  

 
Thank you for your  

important perspective. 
 

Aaron S. Cioppa 
 President

Shore Haven News
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A winter scene by Jane Haslam Landscape Photography. Many beautiful photos for sale at LAND Gallery in Pawling.

For  more  in fo , p lease  go  to : h t tps : / /www.shorehavenc iv icassoc ia t ion .o rg/

Remember 2021? Photo by Danielle Zaffino Sharon

Photo by Whaley Lake resident Rose McNerney

https://www.shorehavencivicassociation.org/

